
Woodham Burn Primary School  

Newsletter  20th September 2024 

www.woodhamburnprimary.durham.sch.uk 

 

  
 
  

   

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Mr Sparrow 

Good afternoon to one and all.  

  

I hope this week’s newsletter finds you well and that you have been able to enjoy a little of this week’s sunshine. 

The children have been brilliant this week and I have been so impressed with them all. We have been talking in 

school about respect. We have discussed how we can respect property, others and also ourselves. Many 

classes have had discussions about how we respect ourselves e.g. not too much screen time, loving ourselves, 

eating correct foods, trying to work hard. It might be worth you having a discussion with your child about what 

they think respecting yourself means. 

  

  

Litter Pick 

Thinking about our school value of respect the whole 

school had an assembly about not dropping liter and 

learning a little of how long it takes for rubbish to 

breakdown. The Year 4 children then took part in a 

litter pick to help keep our community clear. 

  

  

  

Key Dates – Autumn 1 

18/10/24 – Whole school panto – Peter Pan 

18/10/24 – Show Raisim the Red Card – (children can 

wear red) 

12/11/24 – Potential reception starters 2025 

14/10/24 – Halloween Disco 

18/10/24 = Show racism the red card 

22/10/24 – Parents evening 

25/10/24 – Break-up for half-term 

Nursery visit 

This week our new nursery starters took their first visit 

to the town library. They loved seeing all of the books 

and sharing stories. Thank you to the volunteers for 

helping take our brilliant young people. 

  

  

  

After school football 

This week saw the school football team take part in 

their first game of the year. We were really impressed 

with their attitude and desire to do their very best. 

They demonstrated our value of respect brilliantly. 

  

  

  

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

4/11/24 – Return to school 

6/11/24 – Photo day 

12/12/24 – Whole school Glow Show (Christmas 

Jumpers) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

 

Clubs 

 This week has seen the start of school clubs. We are 

having a real push this year to increase the number 

of clubs following our pupil voice questionnaires. We 

have already had Girls club, football and cricket 

begin. I am hoping to get information to you next 

week about even more clubs taking place.  

  

I am looking forward to seeing children take part in a 

range of activities. The only thing I ask is that if your 

child signs up to a club, you support them to attend 

as numbers will be limited and I would hate for some 

to miss out and a place not being used.  

  

  

  



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


